Each month the Bureau of Analytics and Research (BAR) releases an announcement regarding recently archived, edited or new reports published. There was one new report published in January. 
New report: W-2 Qualified Non-Citizen Participants and Employment report
Located Public Folders / DCF / WISDOM / Employment Programs / Refugee Programs
This report provides information regarding qualified non-citizen participants, their placements, and employment. There is an additional tab that details members of their assistance group and relationship to W-2 participant. 
If you have any questions or concerns about the updates that occurred, please contact the Bureau of Analytics and Research at DCFDFESBARRequest@wisconsin.gov

